
 
 
  

 
April 15, 2024 
 
Dear Parents: 
 

 Special Track Meet on either Tuesday, May 14 or Wednesday, May 15 
  
 If there is a rainout you will be assigned either May 16 or 17 

 
  

We are excited to be participating in a Special Track and Field Meet at the South Surrey Track, located at 
14600 20th Ave.  The Meet runs from 9:00 – to approximately 1:30 p.m.   

  
 There will be a concession run by our volunteers. Money raised goes towards the running of the Special 

Track Meets. So please bring some spending money to support the concession. 
  

Hot Dogs   $3.00 
Veggie Dogs   $3.00 
Muffin    $1.00 
Timbits (4)   $1.00 
Candy Bags   $2.00 
Chips    $2.00 
Coffee    $2.00 
Water    $2.00 
Juice Box   $1.50 
Fruit (banana or apple)  $1.00 
 
We encourage parents to come and watch the events and cheer on our athletes!  If you are taking your child 
home directly from the Track, please let the coaches know.  All students not picked up by parents will 
return to the school.  Thank you for your support. Let’s focus on teamwork and ABILITY! 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Special Track Team Coaches 
 
 
  


